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Paul Holliday

From: Billin, Jenny 16229 <Jenny.Billin@surrey.police.uk>
Sent: 01 August 2024 11:50
To: Licensing
Cc: Lisa Rasores
Subject: [WARNING EXTERNAL]   Real Butcher - Full Variation Application

Categories: Paul Working on it

Dear Epsom Licensing,  
  
Surrey Police are in receipt of the applicaƟon to full vary the current premises licence for Real Butcher, Pound Lane, 
Epsom. Surrey Police have received a complaint, who wishes to remain anonymous, about drinking at the premises 
outside and ASB associated with the premises. We are also in receipt of findings from yourselves about drinking on 
the premises and a disƟnct lack of understanding of the current premises licence. Surrey Police therefore request 
the following be added to the condiƟons of the licence should the commiƩee feel granƟng the licence be best 
course: 
  

 Outdoor seaƟng area shall have no more than 8 persons seated at any one Ɵme.  
  

 Signs by all exits reminding customers to leave quietly and respect neighbours 
  

 All off sales will be in sealed containers 
  

 During licensable hours a Personal Licence Holder will be on site 
  

The exisƟng condiƟons and those offered in the applicaƟon are acceptable.  
  
  
Kind regards, 
  

 

  16229 Jenny Billin 
Licensing Enforcement Officer 
Eastern Division 
Surrey Police, PO Box 101, Guildford, GU1 9PE 
AlternaƟve Email: licensingeastern@surrey.police.uk 
Tel: 01483 638476 / 07967986441 
  
  
LGBTQ+ Liaison Officer 

            
Website: surrey.police.uk 
TwiƩer | Facebook | YouTube | LinkedIn 
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